
Assistant Principal, La Crete Public School – Vanessa Beringer 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of Vanessa Beringer 

as Assistant Principal of La Crete Public School beginning the 2021-

22 school year.  Vanessa joined the Fort Vermilion School Division in 

2012 teaching at Fort Vermilion Public School and moved into the 

Assistant Principal position in 2017.  Vanessa completed her Master’s 

in Education in 2018.   

“I am excited to be joining La Crete Public School as Assistant 

Principal.  I look forward to working with staff, students, and 

parents to provide the best possible education for our students.” 

 

Assistant Principal, Hill Crest Community School – Mark Pelley 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of Mark Pelley as 

Assistant Principal of Hill Crest Community School beginning the 

2021-22 school year.  Mark joined the Fort Vermilion School Division 

in 2015 teaching at Zama City School until his transfer to Blue Hills 

Community School in the 2018-19 school year.  Earlier this year Mark 

joined the administration of BHCS as Assistant Principal.  Mark 

completed his Master’s in 2020.   

“I look forward to new challenges and new opportunities to serve 

the children of our county and am excited to join the Hill Crest community.” 

 


